The Big Question this term is...

What happens at the circus?

This term we will be developing our physical skills as we prepare for our 'Circus Day' where we will have the opportunity to experience life as a performer. We will also be developing our speaking and listening skills as we take on the role of the ring master and the performers.

In our Maths Learning we will be working on our counting skills and exploring numbers through comparing groups of objects and solving number problems. We will continue to develop our vocabulary through talking about the shapes of everyday objects, using positional language and talking about how we found our answers to number problems.

Well done to all the families that completed the February half term challenge. Please continue to recycle your waste.



In phonics we will continue to extend our vocabulary through naming and describing animals that are part of the circus. We will also continue to develop our listening skills through a variety of fun learning experiences.

We will be looking at a range of story books based on life at the circus. We will also be talking about the characters, settings and events that happen in the stories.



In our Literacy Learning we will be looking at invitations and creating our own. Part of this will include developing our name writing skills and beginning to write the initial sound of words. Look out for



your invitation to a special event happening soon!

Dates to remember!

Wednesday 4th March: World Maths Day

Thursday 5th March: World Book Day

Friday 13th March: Sports Relief

Mon 16th- Fri 20th: Celebrating International Mother tongue week. The Nursery will be

representing Italy.

Wednesday 25th & Thursday 26th March: Parent's

evening